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Planning Proposal (Rezoning) 
Badgee Urban Release Area, Sussex Inlet 

 

Council has completed the documentation required by the Department of Planning & Infrastructure 
(DP&I) to enable the Badgee Urban Release Area Planning Proposal to be publicly exhibited. 

The Planning Proposal and supporting documents are on public exhibition from 4 July to 3 August 2012 
(inclusive) at Council’s Offices at Bridge Road, Nowra.  The material is also available on Council’s 
website at: www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au and at the Sussex inlet Aquatic Centre, 21 Thomson Street 
Sussex Inlet, during opening hours. 

Invitation for submissions: Any submissions should quote Council reference 36689E and must be 
received in writing before 5pm, Friday, 3 August 2012.  Submissions can be lodged by writing to: The 
General Manager, Shoalhaven City Council, PO Box 42, Nowra, NSW, 2541, or via email: 
council@shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au  

Further information: Cinnamon Dunsford, Senior Strategic Planner, (02) 4429 3511. 

Submissions may become public documents and may be viewed by other persons on request. All 
persons who lodge a submission are required to declare any relevant political donations and/or gifts in 
accordance with Section 147(5) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979.   
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